
Department of Transportation 
Division of Planning/Engineering 
Office of Transportation Project Development 
700 E Broadway Avenue 
Pierre, South Dakota 57501-2586    605/773-3168 
FAX: 605/773-6608 

DATE:  September 12, 2019 

TO: Mike Behm – Director 
Division of Planning/Engineering 

FROM: Levi Briggs - STIP Coordinator 
Project Development 

SUBJECT: STIP Revision Items for the September 25, 2019 Transportation Commission Meeting. 

INFORMATIONAL REVISIONS FOR THE COMMISSION 

REV 19-055 This Revision increased the cost of an Interstate Surfacing project on I29 NBL – Fm 
S of Exit 242 to S of the ND State Line in the Aberdeen Region.  (Sequence #817, 
Page 176 in the 2019-2022 STIP Book). 

FY 2020 Plus $3,624,000 
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